
THE CATHOLIC EDUCATION FOUNDATION 
for the Archdiocese of Cincinnati is once again providing needs-based tuition 

assistance to elementary school students for the 2021-2022 school year.  

Application deadline extended through March 15, 2021. 
 For more information and to apply, please visit CatholicBestChoice.org.


